
February 1, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:     DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-220940—Request to Extend Effective Date

 

On December 20, 2023, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company submitted an advice 
filing to revise Rule 11A, with an effective date of January 27, 2023.  To allow additional time 
for discussion, the company respectfully requests to revise the effective date to February 24. 
2023. 

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 

220940-PAC-Advice-22-06-Rule-11A-2-1-2023.pdf 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

02/01/23   16:32

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UE-220940


